VLG: Notice of confirming the record date for attending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018

On 9 May 2018, Vinalines Logistics- Viet Nam Joint Stock Company announced Notice of confirming the record date for attending the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 as follows:
1. Record date:

All shareholders named on the list recorded at 24 May 2018 could attend the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018
Shareholders who could not attend the meeting could assign representative to attend or authorize other person attending the meeting, implementing rights and responsibilities of shareholders

2. Purpose: Organize the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders of 2018 of VLG 

Meeting date: 15 Jun 2018

3. Shareholders must announce to the Company when having change in ID card/ permanent residence 

Receive address: 

Vinalines Logistics- Viet Nam Joint Stock Company

Room 405, 4th Floor, Ocean Park Building, No 1 Dao Duy Anh, Phuong Mai, dong Da, Hanoi

Contact person: Ms. Nguyen Thi Hue

Tel: (024) 3577 2044

Email: nthue@vinalineslogistics.com.vn 
Note: This Notice is replaced for the Notice No.181/VNLL-TCHC issued on 3 May 2018
